[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Colin Smith 
Sent: 07 September 2016 21:32
To: Planning
Subject: Letter of Objection re Planning Application 16/01594/F

For the Attention of Baljinder Singh/ Matthew Parry – Reference Planning Application: No 16/01594/F, Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AA

Please find attached my Letter of Objection in regard of the above planning application from a resident who is directly impacted by this planning application.

I would like to highlight a request in my personal impact statement in the attached letter, 
where I would welcome the opportunity to meet with either or both the Planning Officers (Baljinder Singh/ Matthew Parry) on-site at my home address to articulate the visual impact of the development and other planning concerns that I raise.

Please could I kindly request:

1. An acknowledgement of receipt of this email and the attached letter? And,
2. Have my email address added to the distribution list to receive any further email communications in regard of this planning application (16/01594/F)?

Thank you for your help in this matter.

Yours faithfully.

Colin Smith
9 Hodgson Close, Fritwell, Oxfordshire OX27 7QB

